GRRP CLUB BOARD MEETING – APRIL 4, 2021
Meeting called to order at 5:35 PM.  
Present were Ron Carr, Bob DaBakey, Lee McCormick, Dan Kuipers, Cam Zwart, Vern Bouws, and Larry Logsdon.
Minutes from the March, 2021 meeting were read and approved.

Treasure’s Report

Report given by Lee McCormick indicating balance of . $28,900.  
Committee Reports 

Membership – current is 78 members.
Air Rifle , Vern Bouws indicated closing in April.
Rifle, Cam indicated the Team is currently in 2nd place In Central Division, 7th overall in National Rifle. 
Pistol – Bullseye finishing the season.  Air pistol team finished season in Orion Pistol League in 6th place.
Building – Cleaning has changed and Lee McCormick is now cleaning the building.
Juniors – BB Team is 1st in the state.  Many planned activities cancelled due to Covid.
Presidents Report – Currently have three groups using the building on a regular basis.  Open shooting has been slim this year.
Old Business

Meijer Games –  6/26  and 6/27, 2021.  U.S. Master Games also coming in 2021.
Plans are to hold a Women’s On Target in May or June.
New Business

NRA Grant has been approved at the state level.
Summer air rifle bench matches are considered throughout the summer.

Several CPL Instructors will hold classes in the building throughout the Summer.
Other Business

Next Board meeting scheduled for September 13, 2021 at 5:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 6: 15 PM. 

Respectively submitted,

Larry Logsdon

Secretary

